As part of the £100m funding committed in the IRP to look at options for
taking HS2 trains into Leeds, we are also working with West Yorkshire
Combined Authority to support the development of proposals for a West

Yorkshire Mass Transit System to transform local travel for Leeds, Bradford
and the whole of West Yorkshire.

| hope you find this reply helpful.

Kindest regards,

TRUDY HARRISON MP

MINISTER OF STATE FOR TRANSPORT



